
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome back everyone and welcome to our new 

Hedgehogs.  

We are very much looking forward to this next 

half term. Our topic is ‘What a wonderful place to 

live’ 

 

 

Home Learning 

We really encourage you to support your child to be as independent as possible. Putting on 

their shoes and sunhats are a great way to begin. Also encouraging them to peel their own 

fruit such as oranges and bananas.  

Please read with your child, reading helps their wellbeing, develops imagination and has 

educational benefits too. Just a few minutes a day can have a big impact on children of all 

ages. Remember to write these reads in their yellow book. 

 

New Vocabulary: 

bigger, smaller, 

where we live, 

triangle, square, 

rectangle, circle, 

different types of 

houses. 

 

What will we be learning? 

This half term our topic is ‘What a wonderful 

place to live’. Our class stories will be, 

‘Burrow’, ‘You can’t get an elephant on a bus’, 

Stanley’s stick’, Chicken Licken’, ‘Too much 

stuff’ and ‘The Secret Path’ 

In Maths the children will be learning to 

identify when a group has 1 item. Learning to 

point in sequence to a number of objects. 

Begin to show an awareness that some shapes 

will fit and some will not. Be able to find the 

bigger, smaller etc. when asked. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Information 

Please name all uniform, including shoes please. Any long hair to be tied back. 

Can each child have a spare set of clothes, wipes and nappy bags/carrier bag in 

their bags in case of an accident. 

PE: Our PE lessons take place on a Friday, children do not need a PE kit.  

Forest School: We will be going into the school’s woodland area on a Friday. 

Please make sure your child has named wellington boots and waterproofs in 

school for this, as we will be going out even if it rains. 

Please remember to send your child with the following items every day: 

• Their book bag’s. Please check your child’s bookbag every night, as we will 

be sending home letters/work throughout the year. 
• A named water bottle, filled with either water or squash,(no fizzy drinks) 

which they can open themselves. 

• A named coat (we play outside in all weathers). 

Any questions please speak to me or message me on Dojo. 

Mrs Henfrey. 

 

As always, any questions, please feel free to speak or message me on Dojo. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Henfrey, Mrs Forman, Mrs Topham, Mrs Mattison and Miss Weldon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


